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CITY OF NOVI 
ELECTION COMMISSION MEETING 

March 1, 2022 
 

The meeting was called to order at 3:00 p.m. with City Clerk Hanson presiding. 
 
PRESENT: Superfisky, Hanson  
 
ABSENT: Copes 
 
A quorum being present, the Commission was declared in session. 
 
APPROVAL OF AGENDA: 
 

Moved by Superfisky, seconded by Hanson; MOTION CARRIED 
To approve the agenda as presented. 

 
AUDIENCE COMMENT: None 
 
PURPOSE OF MEETING: 
 
1. Approval of minutes from September 29, 2021 meeting. 

 
Moved by Superfisky, seconded by Hanson; MOTION CARRIED 
 To approve the minutes from September 29, 2021. 
 

2. Approval of a resolution to revise the voting precinct boundaries of Precincts 12 
and 13 due to Statewide Redistricting. 

 
City Clerk Hanson explained that Precincts 12 and 13 would benefit from moving the 
boundary line to include Ardmore Court in Precinct 12.  It would follow the newly 
created State Senate District boundary line and prevent two ballot styles. She also 
explained that Precinct 14 would have two ballot styles because the Congressional 
District boundary line went through it instead of along the existing precinct boundary.  It 
will be in the best interest of the voters in Precinct 14 to not move the precinct 
boundary.   
 
City Clerk Hanson read a comment from Commissioner Copes into the record: 
“I wish to be read into the minutes for the purpose of stating my support of the 
resolution to revise the voting precinct boundaries of Precincts 12 and 13 due to the 
Statewide Redistricting.  While I am not in full agreement with either the Michigan 
Independent Redistricting Commission’s outcome nor the Oakland County Board of 
Commissioner’s redistricting, as a member of the Election Commission I believe that we 
have no alternative than to approve the resolution to revise the affected precinct 
boundaries.” 
 

Moved by Superfisky, seconded by Hanson; MOTION CARRIED 
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To approve a resolution to revise the voting precinct boundaries of 
Precincts 12 and 13 due to Statewide Redistricting. 

 
The meeting was adjourned at 3:21 p.m. 
  
Minutes approved: April 18, 2022 
 
 
______________________________________________ 
Cortney Hanson, City Clerk 




